
    

 

   

    

                     

                       

                      

                      

                  

                      

                    

                         

                  

              

               

           

              

        

     

                      

                   

                   

                     

       

 

 

   

 

ADAMS TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT 

September 30, 2025 

Dear Parent or Guardian; 

Although the state budget has tentative agreement on funding for schools, we have not been notified if breakfast and lunch will 
be provided at no charge for the 2025-26 academic year. All students enrolled at our school will receive a healthy breakfast and 
lunch at NO CHARGE to your household for the month of October, 2025 and possibly for the reminder of the school year 
pending State of Michigan School Aid Legislation. If the State of Michigan budget does not continue to provide this benefit, the 
district will begin charging for both breakfast and lunch for the months of November 2025 through June 2026. 

Households are asked to fill out and sign the Free and Reduced-Price Meal Application. This information is critical in not only 
determining the amount of money that our school receives from a variety of State and Federal supplemental programs like Title 
I A, At-risk (31 a), Title Il A E-Rate. Etc., but also potentially decreasing the cost for your family for breakfast and lunch. These 
supplemental programs have the potential to offer support and services for our students including, but not limited to. 

• Instructional support (staff, supplies & materials, etc.) 

• Non-instructional services (counseling, social work, health services, etc.) 

• Professional Learning for staff 

• Parent and Community engagement supplies and activities 

• Technology 

• Pandemic-EBT 

We are asking that you please complete and submit by October 10, 2025 to ensure that additional funding for our school is 
available to meet the needs of our students. All Information on the application submitted is confidential. Without your assistance 
in completing and returning the attached application, our school cannot maximize the use of available State and Federal funds. 

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact me at (906)482-0599 ext. 2204 or email keterit@adams.k12.mi.us . 

Please visit https://adams.familyportal.cloud/ to complete the application. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Keteri, Superintendent 
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